
            

HAPPY NEW YEAR! WE HOPE YOU HAVE ALL 

HAD A PEACEFUL AND RELAXING BREAK. 

 

Our Learning in Reception this week... 
We have been.... 

 Enjoying our new role play areas- The 

Theatre and Shoe shop. 

 Started our new topic on ‘Traditional 

Tales’ (this week and next we will be 

looking at The Elves and the Shoemaker’.   

 Reading The Elves and the Shoemaker story.  

We would like to borrow any version of this 

story that you may have please.  

  

We are really proud of how the children have 

settled back into Reception and would like to 

welcome our new children and families to 

Lowther.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Dancing and singing on the stage 
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Oak Class Willow Class 

 
Mr. Tuffney visited our shoe shop 

and bought some shoes! 
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Please remember... 

 If you have any junk modelling material please bring 

them in. 

Small boxes, cereal boxes, yogurt pots, cardboard tubes, 

egg boxes, 

juice cartons would all be great.  

 To put your child’s name in ALL their school uniform. 

 PE bags should be brought in every Monday and taken 

home on Fridays.  

 Next Wednesday Oak class (only) can bring in a special 

toy or treasure for their ‘Show and Tell’ day. (These 

will alternate weekly.)  

 We would welcome your help - regular or occasional help 

is much appreciated. (please sign on the rota outside 

Willow class) 

 

WE ARE VERY PLEASED TO ANOUNCE THAT MRS HENCHIE HAS BEEN 

AWARDED AN ‘OBE’ IN THE QUEEN’S NEW YEAR HONOURS! 

Dates for your diary... 

 Science day- The Science 

museum will be coming in to 

school next Tuesday (11.1.11). 

(see Science Day letter.)  

 


